
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
St Leonard’s took part in Macmillan coffee 

morning on 27th September. The School 

Council asked for donations of cakes to sell. 

Parents, grandparents and friends were 

invited to attend the coffee morning. Year 6 

organised the event by designing posters and 

took part in selling the cakes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We raised a grand 

total of £183.45 

 


